Dear Odem-Edroy I.S.D. Faculty and Staff:

It has been my greatest pleasure and joy to serve alongside you and the children of Odem-Edroy. Our students are remarkable and you all are the most amazing staff ever! Together, we have accomplished great initiatives for our students that will bring life-long learning applications due to your hard work and commitment to their success.

My fondest leadership days are right here in Odem-Edroy I.S.D. and I have learned so much from working with each and every one of you. Your commitment to our students, our community and for the good of our children, always shined through and remained your top priority. I thank you from the bottom of my heart for always giving our students your best.

As my days come to a close serving as your superintendent, I want to encourage each of you to carry on with great confidence and eagerness to continue doing the hard work for our students. You have never wavered from excellence and, I know you will continue to set the bar high for our students and yourselves. Remember, our children need you and they need to be reminded of your "belief" in their personal success no matter what that might look like from student to student. Our students are blessed to have quality staff and faculty of your caliber.

Best wishes in all that you do. I will always remember fondly my days as an "Odem Owl," and I could not be more proud of you, our faculty and staff as well as, our students in all that they have achieved and will achieve in the days, years to come.

May God bless you and continue to prosper you in all that you achieve here in Odem-Edroy I.S.D.

Sincerely,

Dr. Lisa A. Gonzales

Superintendent